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Dear Parents 

Well done to all the runners from Martlborough who represented the Falmouth schools in the Peninsula 

Cross Country Race last week.  These were children who had won through the local heat and special 

congratulations go to Lilia who qualified for the County finals in the y4 Girls race.  The other members of 

the squad at this level were: 

  y4 Lily-Marie Jeeves; Tilly Williams; Finn Seamark 

  y5 Coby Baldwin 

  y6  Lauren Davis; Hester Higgins; Olivia Patterson; Eva Reid 

Seeing nine children win throughfrom Marlborough to represent the area is a great achievement.   

Thank you to all the parents who supported them and assisted in transport. 

 

The children’s fundraising group would like to support Sports Relief 

next week. They are organising various different sports activities 

throughout the week and would like the children to “WEAR YOUR 

SPORTS KIT TO SCHOOL” on Friday 23rd March and bring £1 

donation for the charity.  Staff will also be taking part in a static cycling event in the hall each 

morning next week, their goal is to ‘cycle the Cornish coast’ – please donate your spare change 

in their collection bucket.        Thank you from the School Fundraising Committee. 

 

Packet points for the week beginning 26
th
 February were mislaid in the blizzards, but each class’s individul results have 

been counted and included in last week’s scores given here: 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Swanpool Nature Reserve needs your help! 
Do you have the skills we need to update our website? 
We are looking for a volunteer who is ‘web design savvy’ to help us rejuvenate our website: 
www.swanpool.org.uk If you are able to help or know someone who can, please contact Mrs 
Gall at school or telephone Pete Lochrie on 07799068962. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

The compost bins in our school grounds are now full and we are 
unable to add any more fruit/vegetable peelings to them. If you 
would like to take some of our kitchen peelings for your own 
composter, or if you would like some organic compost from our 
bins, please let the office know.  
 

 

Packet Points 

Last Week Total 

1
st
  Swiftsure 32 7 1

st
  Swiftsure 45 

2
nd

 Chichester 24 5 2
nd

 Walsingham 35 

 Walsingham 24 5 3
rd

 Chichester 26 

4
th

 Fox 22 3 4
th

  Pelham 24 

5
th

  Pelham 20 2 5
th

 Freeling 20 

6
th

 Freeling 19 1  Fox 20 

http://www.swanpool.org.uk/

